The Tooth Fairy Project @8

ROHHAD affects cells from the nervous system. These cells have
always been almost impossible to obtain for research. It was recently
discovered that these cells can be abtained from teeth. Our research
team wants to investigate the changes in the way nervous system
cells from patients with ROHHAD function compared to those from
people without ROHHAD by using cells from teeth.

How can YOU help?

If you or your child with ROHHAD is about to start losing baby teeth
or will be getting any teeth removed in the near future, please email
us at CAMP@luriechildrens.org before the tooth has fallen out or
been removed. This will allow us to mail out a tooth collection kit to
your preferred address ahead of time.




